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Comments: I strongly oppose any expansion of the lodge. Holland lake's greatest attribute is for recreation

bordering on an incredible wilderness corridor. Pressure on the lake and easily accessible trail system is already

on the rise as tourism and the region grow. Padding the pockets of a tiny number of private business owners at

the expense of yet another disappearing resource in Montana is ludicrous. It can't be undone, and the

cost/benefit is wildly tipped in favor of out of state tourists and the VERY few who will make money on this

project. The impact of the lodge as it is is already darn near ruins the atmosphere on the lake, particularly

camping, as the noise pollution from events disturb all campgrounds in the area.

 

For the love of god, stop eating up what little is left of the west for unfettered development, which removes

character of the area, removes any ability to limit our footprint on previous water &amp; riparian resources, and

removes FOREVER the more difficult to quantify/intangible benefits of having undeveloped spaces. Holland, the

falls, etc., should NOT be developed.


